
 

NOTICE OF CANCELATION 
OF JULY 25, 2022 REGULAR MEETING 

 

The public will take notice that upon request from the Council 
Members of the Town of Hildebran to the Town Manager, the July 
25, 2022 regular meeting has been canceled due to a lack of 
business decisions to be made. 

The next regular meeting will be held on August 22, 2022 as 
scheduled. 


